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DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

W A S H I N G T O N 

May 29, 1 9 4 1 . 

•y 

Dear Mr. Heineman: 

I am greatly Indebted to you once again for 

your good letter of May twenty-eighth, and its ex­

ceedingly interesting enclosures. Your highly 

valued cooperation is much appreciated. 

I shall forward your letter to Mr. Messersmith 

by the first pouch. 

With kindest personal regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. D. N. Heineman, 

Suite 1700, 

50 Broadway, 

New York, New York. 
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